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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Joe and Emily T a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Be the change you want to see in this world.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Ble  rydych chi wedi bod? / Where have you been? 

 

NURSERY ADMISSION 

Nursery applications for September 2025 admissions are open through 

Denbighshire County Council website.  

The closing date for Nursery applications is 17th February 2025. 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE DONATIONS 

Every Christmas we have a hamper raffle to raise money for school funds. 

Due to your generosity, we are generally able to produce several hampers of 

food/drink to be raffled. We hope you can support the school again send in 

donations of items for the hampers. Please bring any donations to school 

between now and 13th December.  Thank you for your support, it is much 

appreciated. 

 

HEADLICE 

Please remember to check your children’s hair and all members of the family 

for head lice on a regularly basis and treat if live lice are found, which also 

means treating the following week too.  

Continue to check for head lice on a regular, weekly basis –  

ONCE A WEEK, TAKE A PEEK   www.onceaweektakeapeek.com 

 

GIFT GIVING 

With the end of term fast approaching we would like to point out that 

children are not expected to give a present for the staff for Christmas. The 

costs of living have risen significantly. 

Gifts to staff have never been expected or required, you choose to do what is 

right for your family. 

about:blank
http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/


 

PTFA CHOCOLATE BOUQUET RAFFLE 

Tickets for the PTFA chocolate bouquet raffle will be available to purchase 

from Monday 2nd December, either through your parent pay account or by 

sending money to school. They will be drawn at the end of term. Photos of 

the bouquets are on our school Facebook page. 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 

Tickets for our Christmas hamper raffle will be available to purchase from 

Monday 2nd December, either through your parent pay account or by sending 

money to school. The raffle will be drawn at the end of term.  

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKETS 

Don’t forget to purchase your concert tickets before the performances, 

Tickets (£3 each) are available for our school Christmas productions on 11th 

December at 2.00pm and at 6.00pm from today until 6th Dec to get your 

family allocation. From 9th December the remaining tickets will be available 

on a first come first serve basis. Tickets are payable through your parent 

pay account. 

 

PANTO TRIP 

We are off to the panto next week. Please remember to log on to your parent 

pay account and consent to your child attending the panto and pay for their 

ticket. Diolch. 

 

LUNCH BOXES 

Some pupils have used school lunch boxes to carry their lunch on trips. If 

your child has accidently taken a school lunch box home, can they please be 

returned, Diolch 

 

MEDICATION 

As your aware we are willing to administer medication in school if the 

medication consent form has been completed first. All medication must also 

be given to a member of staff. No child should keep medication in their bag 

and they should only take the medication with a member of staff. If you 

require a consent form, please contact the school office or you can download 

and print a copy off our school website. 

 

FAMILY BINGO  

On Monday every family will receive a bingo card with family activities for 

you to complete. If you complete at least 8 of the activities before 16th 

December you will be entered into a draw to win a family hamper of games 

and goodies! There is no charge to enter. We would love to see photos of the 

activities you do, please email them to school 

caer.drewyn@denbighshire,gov.uk 

 



EVENTS FOR W/B: 2nd December 2024 
Mon 2nd  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for next week, you 

must register through the online form available on our Facebook 

page from today and pay through your Parent Pay account. The 

breakfast club opens at 8.15am.  

 

Don’t forget to purchase your Christmas Concert Tickets before 

the end of this week. 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams  

 

AM: Hedgerow planting – Dosbarth Collen 

PM: Hedgerow planting – Dosbarth Derwen 

Own clothes to be worn. Wellies/old boots, a suitable coat and a 

change of clothing to be brought on the day. 

 

Tickets for the PTFA Chocolate Bouquet and Hamper Raffle are 

now available to purchase through your Parent Pay account or by 

bringing the money to school. 

 

5.45pm: PTFA Christmas Bingo. Please bring a dabber / pen. Eyes 

down 6.00pm 

Tue 3rd  

 

Please bring your child’s costume for the Christmas concert to 

school. Any difficulties please see your child’s class teacher 

 

AM: Dental Hygiene Talk – Dosbarth Collen & Derwen 

 

12.30pm: Clwb Cymraeg – Miss Lewis 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6)  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

Wed 4th  

 

No school for nursery today. 

 

Panto- Mother Goose @ Theatre Clwyd, Mold – Rec to Year 6 

Small snack and drink required. 

We will return approximately 4.45pm. Please collect your child on 

time 

Thur 5th  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Ben Neal  

 

AM: Piano/Harp lesson with Dylan Cernyw 

 

Fri 6th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & ability to pay on 

Parent Pay for the next week will close at mid-day today. 

  

Non-uniform day: pupils may wear their own clothes, in exchange for 

an item for the tombola or £1 donation 

 

9.00-10.30am: Language and Play sessions, school hall with Family 

Link worker. 4th session 

 

AM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Celyn (Rec) & Dosbarth Helyg (Yrs.1 & 

2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 

5.50pm: Christmas Light Switch on – School Choir. 

Please wear school uniform 

 

 



MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 2nd December 2024  

 

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese, Tuna or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, 

Cheese or Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 
 

Monday 

 

 

Pork Meatball in a Homemade Tomato Sauce 

Pasta 

Garlic Bread 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Tuesday Savoury Mince Beef 

Sauté Potatoes with Cheddar Cheese 

Country Style Vegetables 

Chocolate Rice Krispy Bar 

 

Wednesday Fish Cake 

Potato wedges 

Beans 

Vanilla Muffin 

 

Thursday Roast Turkey, Stuffing & Gravy 

Roast Potatoes 

Fresh Carrots & Peas 

Fruit Jelly 

Friday 

 

Battered Chicken Fillet 

Chips 

Mixed Salad 

Granola Bar 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


